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Submission: -----Original Message----- 
From: Halina Zawadzki [mailto:halinaz@ozemail.com.au]  
Sent: Saturday, 25 July 2015 4:57 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Fit for the Future: City of Sydney Submission 
 
Submission concerning the amalgamation of the City of Sydney 
 
Please do NOT change the City of Sydney's boundaries to create a mega council for the city to include a number of vastly 
diverse areas such a Botany Bay, Randwick, Sydney, Waverley and Woolahra. An amalgamation of such a huge area will 
include a population of over 500,000 people of diverse needs but with no increased responsibility or authority. 
 
The Cit of Sydney Council has a proven track record of enhancing the liveability of the area it now administers. Please please 
please let it stay that way. We residents are very happy with our council and do not wish for the concentrated efforts of the 
council to be diluted by attention to other populations of Sydney with significantly different needs and interests. 
 
Sincerely 
Residents  
Halina Zawadzki and Eduard Moes  
1 O'Connor Street Chippendale NSW 2008 

Page 1 / 1




